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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2020 2:14 PM
To: 'Tacoma Morrissey'; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
Cc: Littrell, Kyle; Baker, Adrian; Ashley Ager; Aimee Cole; Kalei Jennings
Subject: RE: XTO-Extension Request-James Ranch Unit 21 SWD Riser (NRM2014262411)

NRM2014262411 JAMES RANCH UNIT 21 SWD RISER @ M-22-22S-30E 0N 0E 
 
Ms. Morrissey, 
Your request for an extension to November 5, 2020 is approved.  
Thank you, 
 
 
Victoria Venegas 
State of New Mexico 
Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources 
Oil Conservation Division 
811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210 
(575) 748-1283 
Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us 
 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate 
contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval 
does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 
 
 
 

From: Tacoma Morrissey <tmorrissey@ltenv.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2020 10:43 AM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; 
Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us> 
Cc: Littrell, Kyle <Kyle_Littrell@xtoenergy.com>; Baker, Adrian <Adrian_Baker@xtoenergy.com>; Ashley Ager 
<aager@ltenv.com>; Aimee Cole <acole@ltenv.com>; Kalei Jennings <kjennings@ltenv.com> 
Subject: [EXT] XTO-Extension Request-James Ranch Unit 21 SWD Riser (NRM2014262411) 
 
All, 
 
XTO is requesting an extension to the current deadline for submitting a remediation work plan or closure report 
required in 19.15.29.12.B.(1) NMAC at the James Ranch Unit 21 SWD Riser (NRM2014262411).  The release was 
discovered May 7, 2020 and initial site assessment was completed May 14, 2020. The produced water release extended 
into surrounding pasture area located on Bureau of Land Management (BLM). XTO requested BLM approval to disturb 
the area of the release extent on June 16, 2020. BLM requested XTO have the Site surveyed by an archaeologist before 
remediation activities can begin. The archeological survey and access to disturb is still pending. The most recent 
preliminary analytical results indicated the need for further excavation at the site. To provide enough time for further 
site assessment, remediation work, and the completion of a remediation work plan or closure report, XTO requests a 90-
day extension of the deadline to November 5, 2020. 
 
Thank you, 
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Tacoma Morrissey 
Project Geologist 
432.556.3617 cell  
3300 North “A” St. Bldg 1 #222 Midland, TX 79705 
www.ltenv.com 

    Think before you print. Click for our email 
disclosure. 

 
 


